
Dear Legislators: 
 
As a farm family and property owner for many years in Kansas, we want to express our concern and 
opposition to any forced land use in our state.  Participating in a government program by choice is much 
different than being required to give up our private property to public exploitation. 
 
Please do not support implementation of the 30 x 30 land development initiative.   
 
Thank you for your service to our state and your consideration of our request. 
 
Sincerely, 
Max & Kathy Martin 
859 Valleyview Rd. 
Clay Center, KS 67432 
785-463-5463 
 


